
READING PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF READING 

February 10, 2020 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. at Reading City Hall by chair person Christine 

Gollnick.  Present:  Christine Gollnick, Warren Bartels, Chad Penney, Chuck Hartshorn, Emma 

Everett, and Betty Blount.  Absent: none.  Also present:  one guest, Chris Clabaugh.  Chad made 

a motion, seconded by Betty, to approve the January minutes.  Motion carried 6-0.  The agenda 

was accepted as presented. 

NEW BUSINESS:  The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 2, 2020. 

OLD BUSINESS:  Master Plan work—the commission spent some time considering stakeholder 

groups.  The Master Plan Update Guide was consulted for suggestions.  No concrete 

development plans evolved at this time.  Chuck volunteered to organize groupings, including 

neighboring entities to the city that might need to be included in discussions.  He said he didn’t 

mind being the point person going forward.  He will bring further information to us at the next 

meeting.  We can continue developing timelines, etc. at that time. 

Betty made a motion, seconded by Emma, to allow Chuck to take the initial lead on setting up a 

plan for us going forward.  Motion carried 6-0. 

Permits:  none. 

Christine closed the meeting at 8:10. 


